
Bid Notice

The Van Buren County Board of Education is soliciting bids for replacing 
the gym floor at Spencer Elementary School with a new hardwood 
sports flooring system approximately 5,712 square feet.  Pricing must 
include the detachment, moving & reattachment of the existing 
bleachers to allow installation of the new hardwood underneath.  
Pricing must also include main basketball game lines and 12’ 
multicolored center logo.  Davis-Bacon Act applies.  Please submit bids 
by February 6, 2023 at 10:00 am at the Van Buren County Board of 
Education Central Office, 293 Sparta Street, Spencer, TN 38585.

Please contact Cheryl Cope at 931-946-2242 if you have any questions.

The Board of Education retains the right to reject any and all bids.


